COPY.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th December, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

The Blue Star Line, Ltd,
Messrs, Herland & Wolff's Yard Nos.l016/7.

I am in receipt of your letter of the
9th instant with reference to tho engines being bullt by
The Brush Flectrical Engineering Coes Ltd. for the above
vessels, and note your remarks.

In reply I have to say that your
sugcestion that a fee of £50.0,0, with the usual proviso,
should be charged for the inspection of 6 engines, is
concurred in.

I am, Dear &irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

SHEFFIELDe




